12*» ANNUAL &/ FRIENDS OF THE POOR
WALK

£

Going the Distance
to Help People

This year our event is going virtual,
THE NEED OF OUR NEIGHBORS IS VERY REAL!

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul invites you to join us to walk
or make a donation to help.

WHEN: Saturday, September 26th, 2020
WHERE:0ur Lady of Lourdes Church - 65 Wright Avenue, Malverne NY to Westwood Park

. Check-In; 8:15 AM
MORE INFO: Walk Begins Promptly at 9:00 AM
Register By Sept. 14th for FREE T-Shirt
To register or donate:

runsignup.com

search SVDPLI

For more information: info@svdpli.org
svdpli.org

Socially Distant ~ Wear a Mask




